
Dear children, 

 

We hope you’ve had a good week and have learned a lot through all your home learning activities. We know 

you have been working very hard, independently or with siblings or adult support. We just want to remind 

you how proud we are of you for all the effort you are making. So a very well done to you all so far!  

 

Please read the comic strip below to remind yourselves of important information   

As with last week, here is another poem by Roald Dahl. This is the beginning of his version of the well 

know children’s story ‘Goldilocks and the three bears’ in poetry form: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Chima and Miss Chatrath 

‘Goldilocks and the three bears’  

This famous wicked little tale 

Should never have been put on sale. 

It is a mystery to me 

Why loving parents cannot see 

That this is actually a book 

About a brazen little crook. 

Had I the chance I wouldn't fail 

To clap young Goldilocks in jail. 

Now just imagine how you'd feel 

If you had cooked a lovely meal, 

Delicious porridge, steaming hot, 

Fresh coffee in the coffee-pot, 

With maybe toast and marmalade, 

The table beautifully laid.... 

One place for you and one for dad, 

Another for your little lad.... 

 

You can practise your handwriting using this verse. Don’t 

forget correct letter formation and joining the letters. 

Staying fit and healthy  
Get your hearts pumping with a 9am morning workout 

with Joe Wicks. You can search ‘P.E. with Joe’  

A Balloon powered car! 

Step 1:  Read these instructions on how to make a balloon 

powered car.  

https://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Balloon-Car  
 

Step 2: Choose from these 3 options what you want to use as the 

base for your car: 

 a. basic, flat cardboard       b. drink box        3. water bottle 
 

Step 3: Follow the instructions for your chosen option with the 

link above. You will need:  a balloon, some strong and a straw. 

For this you will need a plastic bottle (or a carton or even a flat 

piece of card), scissors, 4 straws, and tape, 4 sticks (if you cannot 

find wooden skewers) that can slide inside a straw and 4 bottle 

caps / lids.  
  
Step 4: Does it work? Explain what you think is happening.  
 

Step 5: Submit a photo through the year group email of your 

car. As long as you tried we are happy! Do not take pictures of 

yourself in them or your family your picture may be selected to 

be uploaded to the year group page! 
 

https://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Balloon-Car

